
‘Some Thing Else’ coming to
Tahoe City
The Lake Tahoe premier of “Some Thing Else” will be Oct. 16 on
the North Shore.

Powderwhore  Productions,  the  Salt  Lake  City  film  crew
celebrating its 10th year of ski filming, captures some of the
steepest  and  deepest  powder  on  the  expeditions  to  remote
mountain ranges.

Part  ski-porn,  part-documentary,  “Some  Thing  Else”  is  a
propaganda  piece  that  promotes  the  joys  and  wonder  of
exploring  winter  on  skis  and  splitboard.

Tickets will be available at Alpenglow Sports in Tahoe City or
at the door. The show begins at 6pm.

For more info, call 530.583.6917.
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